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Ms Annette Goulden

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9323
ode

julie.miller@chi.nhs.uk

www.chi.nhs.uk

Qur Ref: 114/ch

Dear Annette
CHI Investigation at Gosport War Memorial Hospital

I hope vyou have received vyour copy of CHI's report,
published last week.

Many thanks for your input into this piece of work. I
hope our paths cross again!

Regards

Julie Miller
Investigations Manager



